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No. 14/11/41/0/2019(21989)­
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
CABINET SECRETARIAT 

(Special Protection Group) 
****** 

"Through CPP Portal" 

Dated: 
2 5 APR 2019.

Invitation for Expression of Interest (Eol) 

Cabinet Secretariat, Government of India intends to procure "Stand-off 
Explosive Detection System" capable of detecting imminent threat from explosive 
and their precursors, in bulk or trances; with zero or extremely low false alarm rate. 
System should be able to detect the threat from a reasonable distance (minimum 
20m), having field of view 1 o0 or more. The system should be operable form AC as 
well as DC power source. 

Firms including interested OEM or their exclusive authorised distributors/ 
agents having and dealing with such equipment may submit their Eol, duly enclosing 
product brochure and detailed budgetary quote. The concerned firms may also send 
their comments on the objectives and scope of the equipment projected in the 
enquiry. 

Response to this Eol may be sent to below mentioned address on or before 
__1_6__/05/2019. Further, clarification pertaining to this Eol may be sought through 
phone or email. 

Address and contact details:­

Assistant Inspector General (Tech) 
SPG, No.1 Safdarjung Lane, New Delhi-110011. 
Ph. No. +91-11-23015964 (from 10 AM to 6 PM) on all working days. 
Email: spgtech@nic.in 

M\t-11 , 
Assistant lnsp�ral/(Prov) 

(Ph: 011-25090554 & Fax: 011-25090682) 
D K Shrivc.1stav 

AIG (Prov) 


